Holland Massachusetts

Board of Health

Meeting Date: August 3, 2004

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Tom Baltazar, Dave Kowalski

Meeting Opened: 7:20PM Meeting Closed: 8:30PM

Dave motioned, Heather seconded – Meeting Opened 7:20PM

Minutes of previous meetings were presented and accepted as written.

BOH is reviewing the rates charged for perk, plan approval and well permits.

Date for next clean-up October 2 - By first week in September we will determine whether we need BFI.

BOH considered following assignments:

Tom - homeland security – recycling & brush dump - visiting nurse - lake testing Dave Food & Camp Inspections – Minutes All members

Landfill, septic, bill paying and phone messages.

Water tests have been satisfactory.

Paul Picard - 48 Leno Road - Came in for copy of septic plan.

Dennis Urbany - Margo - Hot Dogs

Brian Trifone - Trifone Design Assoc. - R29-A-1 Union Road submitted septic plan for review. Perk, Approval and Inspection paid for and is filed under Snead in file.

Debra Downey & Chris Downey - came in with questions for BOH.

Robert Osowski Jr. - 19 Forrest Drive - Submitted septic plan for approval.

Dave motioned, Heather Seconded - Meeting adjourned 8:30PM